
 
   
 

 
April 25, 2024 
 
TO:  Members of the Public Safety & Welfare Committee 

 

The following application has been made for a Special Event Permit: 

 

Memorial Day Ceremony by the American Legion Post 189 to be held on May 27, 2024. This 
event has a sole purpose to celebrate a federally recognized holiday. All fees are waived, and 
insurance for the event is provided by the City of Watertown’s General Liability Policy.   

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Megan Dunneisen, City Clerk  
 
 

Office of the 

Clerk 
106 Jones Street 

PO Box 477 
Watertown, WI 53094-0477 

(920) 262-4006 

 


